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STAR EXEMPTION WORKSHOP AND REGISTRATION DRIVE 

 
On October 27th, I hosted a STAR Exemption Workshop and Registration Drive at my district office. City and state 
agencies were on hand to answer questions and concerns from local residents about the Basic and Enhanced 
STAR Exemption. Thank you to all who attended! If you are a homeowner and need assistance with the 
registration process, please contact my office at 718-820-0241 or RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us. Remember to 
register for the STAR Program by December 31, 2013! 

 
PRESERVING OUR PARKS 

 
On October 19th, I visited Cunningham Park, Kissena Corridor Park, and the 
Olde Towne of Flushing Burial Ground to celebrate It’s My Park Day.  I joined 
local civic organizations, community groups, and volunteers to encourage the 
preservation and protection of green spaces that make our community great! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
SUPPORTING AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAMS 

 
I joined local parents, students, school officials, and community 
members at the Child Center of NY’s Parsons Beacon Center at 
the Parsons Educational Complex in Flushing to send the message 
that after-school programming is key to students’ success. The 
event was celebrated across the country and was filled with fun 
and educational activities for all. 
 

 



 

 
CELEBRATING OUR SENIORS 

 
I joined State Senator Toby Stavisky and Assemblymember Ron 
Kim in celebrating the 10th Anniversary of the Hindu Temple 
Society of North America’s Senior Program. During the event, 
participants of the senior program entertained the audience with 
traditional dances and original skits. I commend Dr. Uma 
Mysorekar and the Hindu Temple Society of North America for 
continuing to provide vital resources to our seniors. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

RECOGNIZING OUR STUDENTS 
 

I presented an award to Brendan Zheng of M.S. 158 with Paul 
Vallone to recognize his achievement at the 2013 World Pokémon 
Championship. Congratulations to Brendan for coming in first place 
in the Junior Division! It is important to recognize the 
accomplishments of our students and encourage their involvement 
in extracurricular activities. 

 
 
 

 
ENJOYING THE BOTANICAL GARDEN 

 
On October 20th, I joined the Queens Botanical Garden and hundreds of visitors at their 3rd Annual Harvest Fest 
and Pumpkin Patch. I set up a mobile office where local residents could inquire about upcoming workshops, 
events, and other community resources. Local businesses were in attendance to provide entertainment and 
family-friendly activities. Thank you to everyone who came out and made the event a success! 

 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


